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Know therefore that the LORD thy God, he is God, the faithful God, which keepeth covenant and mercy with them
that love him and keep his commandments to a thousand generations; Deuteronomy 7:9

These past few months have been a great reminder to us that our God is the faithful God. He has been so good
to watch over and care for us. | want to thank the Lord for His many blessings. He has shown His faithfulness again.

What was gearing up to be one of our busiest summers ever as a family has turned out to be one of our slowest
summers ever. Unfortunately, we had to cancel the youth conference we had planned and worked on for this summer.
We do look forward to having the conference next summer. We also had to move our Orientation to a virtual event.
This took a great deal of work and planning on the part of the office staff and myself, but we praise the Lord we were
able to make it happen. The office staff recorded all of their lessons. | then had to find a platform to use that would
enable us to make the videos available to the missionaries. We were able to find that, and the Orientation classes are
now being viewed by the missionaries around the world. This is the same platform we will use for our Institute that will
start this fall.

Speaking of the Institute, Macedonia Institute of World Evangelism will begin this August, Lord willing. We are
working hard recording classes and getting them uploaded and in order. There is also the matter of getting everyone’s
notes prepared and added to the site. | am also in the midst of getting the tests and quizzes converted into a format
where the students can take them online. Much work has been done and much work remains to be done, but we are
trusting the Lord to use the Institute in a great way to help train men and women in a greater way for world missions. If
you would like more information about the Institute, you may visit its website at www.mwbminstitute.org.

We have had the privilege of helping several missionaries with graphic design projects as well as video work
this quarter. It is always a blessing to have a part in assisting these missionaries with their needs. Thank you for making
it possible for us to do these things. We have also continued with the radio ministry. In the midst of shutdowns and the
pandemic, the radio ministry has continued on, sharing the Good News of the Gospel 24 hours a day, seven days a
week. We have also added a new Saturday broadcast to the station that has been well received.

As we close, we want to say thank you for your prayers and faithful support. We have had a few churches drop
our support lately. Please help us pray that God would add back what we need to continue to do what He has called us
to do. We do praise the Lord, as | was able to recently upgrade my vehicle. The Lord answered prayer for us. Travis also
recently found out he needs some dental work done that will be an expense. Please help us pray the Lord would meet
that need. We trust He will.

Thank you for understanding and helping us in the ministry God has called us to. You make it possible for us to
do so much to be a help and a blessing to our missionaries and help spread the Gospel around the world. Pray for open
doors as we seek to serve the Lord and promote world evangelism and Macedonia World Baptist Missions.

Serving Him with gladness,
Travis, Wendy, Seth, Ethan, & Ashlyn Campbell
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